
Following the proscription of Palestine Action. (2) 
 
 Activists will make their own decision as regards the campaigning tactics they want to 
adopt, aware of potential consequences. However, we emphasise that any risks people 
choose to take personally should not be carried out in a way that could pose a legal 
threat to the Coalition and to our ability to continue our work for Palestine. 
 
Following the government’s recent “proscription” of Palestine Action under the 2020 
Terrorism Act, there is the risk of prosecution arising from:   

1. organising or taking part in a meeting in support of PA;  

2. expressing support on social media (including by forwarding posts), at a meeting, 
on a march or other gathering, in writing, or verbally in front of 3 or more people;   

3. displaying clothing, badges, banners or placards etc. in support.  

As part of a prosecution police will have powers to arrest, detain, search and seize 
property, such as phones, computers and to freeze bank accounts. For more details see 
this from NETPOL (The Network for Police Monitoring). 

 

 

https://netpol.org/2025/06/26/palestine-action-ban-guidance/

